
 

 

 
 
 

HOLLIS PLANNING BOARD 
 
 

NOTICE OF SITE WALK 
 

Tuesday, September 1, 2020 
5:00 PM 

 
 
 

 
File PB2020:023 – Design Review:  Proposed site plan to show the addition of one 
residential unit to a site with 5 existing housing units with a ZBA condition that a number 
of existing structures be removed from the site, Map 59 Lot 24, Applicant/Owner: 
Raymond Lorden, 11 Federal Hill Road, Zoned Recreation. Tabled from August 18. 
 

 
Please note that times are approximate.  Abutters and other interested parties are 

invited to attend; however, no public testimony will be accepted during the site 
walks. 

 
 

WE ENCOURAGE ALL PARTICIPANTS TO 
PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING AND WEAR FACE 

MASKS WHILE ATTENDING THE SITE WALK 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 08/20/2020 


	HOLLIS PLANNING BOARD

